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Head: 49 Food and Environmental Hygiene 

Department 
Subhead (No. & title):  

Programme: (3) Market Management and Hawker Control 

Controlling Officer: Director of Food and Environmental Hygiene 

Director of Bureau: Secretary for Food and Health 

Question: 

Please advise when the Department will commence and complete the refurbishment of the power supply 
system at Ngau Tau Kok Market so that all stalls in the market will be available for lease, and specify the 
expenditure involved in the refurbishment works. 

Asked by: Hon. LEONG Kah-kit, Alan 

Reply: 

The Food and Environmental Hygiene Department has been consulting the Architectural Services 
Department, Electrical and Mechanical Services Department and stall tenants on the proposed addition of a 
transformer room to increase power supply for Ngau Tau Kok Market.  As details of the proposal are being 
considered, information on the commencement date, completion date and expenditure of the works is not yet 
available. 

 

 

 

 

Name in block letters: Clement LEUNG 

Post Title:
Director of 

Food and Environmental Hygiene
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